
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Ocean City Fire Department purchases another Horton ambulance. 
 Elkridge, Maryland - July 26, 2017 

 

FESCO announced that Ocean City Fire Department has purchased a Horton 
model #603C ambulance on a 2018 Navistar cab/chassis.  Ocean City and FESCO 
have been working together since 2004 and this purchase brings their Horton 
total to eleven.   This order follows close on the heels of their recent 2017 delivery 
in June. This truck includes the revolutionary Horton 360 – a 360° view of the 
apparatus’ surroundings, to provide the best video-based exterior safety system 
available.  The module includes the HOPS (Horton Occupant Protection System), 
making it the safest vehicle on the road – inside and out. 

 

 

 

This unit was sold by Chuck Simpson. 

For information, please contact FESCO Emergency Sales at 800-638-0926.   

About FESCO EMERGENCY SALES                                                                                                                                         

FESCO Emergency Sales is a family-owned & operated dealership since 1953.  
FESCO is the authorized sales & service representative for Horton Emergency Vehicles, McCoy Miller, 
Spartan ER, US Tanker, Hackney Emergency Vehicles, Marion Body Works, Marco, TechOps Specialty 
Vehicles & Emergency Vehicles, Inc. (EVI) throughout the mid-Atlantic and Carolinas region. To learn 
more about our company, products & services, visit our website at www.fescosales.com. 
 

http://www.fescosales.com/

